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August 8, 2023

Conservation Leaders:

The Jefferson Valley Conservation District will be hosting the MACD Area VI meeting this year.  It 
will be held on September 28th at the Trinity United Methodist Church in Whitehall.  Registration will 
begin at 8:30 am and the meeting will begin at 9:00 am.

The Methodist Church is located at 102 N. Brooke Street.  If coming on the interstate, you will exit the 
interstate onto Whitehall Street.  Follow Whitehall Street to the Thriftway at the corner of Whitehall 
and Legion.  Turn right onto Legion and proceed to Brook Street (Bluebird Sky Coffee is located on 
this street).  Proceed one block to the church.  If you are coming into Whitehall on any of the two-lane 
roads, you will enter Whitehall on Legion and look for the Bluebird Sky Coffee sign and turn and 
proceed one block to the church.

All resolutions and district reports must be submitted to the Jefferson Valley Conservation District by 
Tuesday, September 26th so they can be copied for the meeting.  Please bring enough copies of any 
materials to be presented after this date as there will not be access to a copy machine.  Also, pre-
registration forms are due on this date as well.  When submitting your registration please plan on 
paying by check or with cash.

The Jefferson Valley Conservation District looks forward to hosting the Area meeting and seeing you 
all on September 28th.

Sincerely,

Tom Carey, Jr., Chair


